ST. STEPHEN BY SALTASH PAROCHIAL CHURCH COUNCIL

Priest in Charge: Rev. Cathy Sigrist
PCC. Secretary: Gordon Richards.
email: gordon.richards0@btinternet.com
Team Ministry Office, Farm Lane, Saltash, PL12 4AR Tel: 01752-844456
5th August 2019

Clerk to the Town Council Mr Ray Lane The Guildhall Lower Fore Street SALTASH PL12 6JX

Subject: Grass cutting, etc at St Stephen by Saltash Church

Dear Mr Lane,

On behalf of Rev Cathy, Parochial Church Council and the congregation, would you please convey to your Ground Staff our grateful thanks for their regular maintenance of the church yard. The outside of the church is a real credit to your staff

Those who attend the church really appreciate the work done and many nice comments have been made by visitors

Gordon Richards PCC Secretary